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Legal Notices-CC
AMENDED ORDER

TO
SHOW CAUSE FOR
CHANGE OF NAME

CASE NO.
21GDCP00218

TO ALL INTERESTED
PERSONS: Petitioner:
NARVIK MOUSAM-
OGHADDAM filed a
petition with this court
for a decree changing
names as fo l lows :
NARVIK MOUSAM-
OGHADDAM to NAR-
VIK MOVSESIAN. THE
COURT ORDERS that
all persons interested
in this matter shall ap-
pear before this court
at the hearing indic-
ated below to show
cause, if any, why the
petition for change of
name should not be
granted. Any person
objecting to the name
changes descr ibed
above must file a writ-
ten objection that in-
cludes the reasons for
the objection at least
two court days before
the matter is sched-
uled to be heard and
must appear at the
hearing to show cause
why the petition should
not be granted. If no
wri t ten object ion is
timely filed, the court
may grant the petition
without a hearing.
NOTICE OF HEARING

10/20/2021
8:30 a.m., Dept. E

Los Angeles Superior
Court

600 East Broadway
Glendale, CA 91206

A copy of this Order to
Show Cause shall be
published at least once
each week for four suc-
cessive weeks prior to
the date set for hear-
ing on the petition in
the following newspa-
per of general circula-
t ion, printed in this
county: Culver City
News.
DATE: 07/22/2021
Darrell Mavis
Judge of the
Superior Court:
Culver City News
7/29,8/5,12,19/2021-
108590

ORDER TO
SHOW CAUSE FOR
CHANGE OF NAME

CASE NO.
21SMCP00364

TO ALL INTERESTED
PERSONS: Petitioner:
BETSI M. MICHILOT /
JANIE ELIZABETH
M I A V I V A S D I A Z
(minor) filed a petition
with this court for a de-
cree changing names
as fo l l ows : JANIE
E L I Z A B E T H M I A
VIVAS DIAZ to JANIE
E L I Z A B E T H
M I C H I L O T . T H E
COURT ORDERS that
all persons interested
in this matter shall ap-
pear before this court
at the hearing indic-
ated below to show
cause, if any, why the
petition for change of
name should not be
granted. Any person
objecting to the name
changes descr ibed
above must file a writ-
ten objection that in-
cludes the reasons for
the objection at least
two court days before
the matter is sched-
uled to be heard and
must appear at the
hearing to show cause
why the petition should
not be granted. If no
wri t ten object ion is
timely filed, the court
may grant the petition
without a hearing.
NOTICE OF HEARING

10/15/2021
8:30 a.m., Dept. K

Los Angeles Superior
Court

1725 Main Street
Room 102

Santa Monica, CA
90401

A copy of this Order to
Show Cause shall be
published at least once
each week for four suc-
cessive weeks prior to
the date set for hear-
ing on the petition in
the following newspa-
per of general circula-
t ion, printed in this
county: Culver City
News.
DATE: 08/05/2021
Lawrence Cho
Judge of the
Superior Court:
Culver City News
8/12,19,26,9/2/2021-
109135

Legal Notices-CC

ORDER TO
SHOW CAUSE FOR
CHANGE OF NAME

CASE NO.
21SMCP00364

TO ALL INTERESTED
PERSONS: Petitioner:
BETSI M. MICHILOT /
JANIE ELIZABETH
M I A V I V A S D I A Z
(minor) filed a petition
with this court for a de-
cree changing names
as fo l l ows : JANIE
E L I Z A B E T H M I A
VIVAS DIAZ to JANIE
E L I Z A B E T H
M I C H I L O T . T H E
COURT ORDERS that
all persons interested
in this matter shall ap-
pear before this court
at the hearing indic-
ated below to show
cause, if any, why the
petition for change of
name should not be
granted. Any person
objecting to the name
changes descr ibed
above must file a writ-
ten objection that in-
cludes the reasons for
the objection at least
two court days before
the matter is sched-
uled to be heard and
must appear at the
hearing to show cause
why the petition should
not be granted. If no
wri t ten object ion is
timely filed, the court
may grant the petition
without a hearing.
NOTICE OF HEARING

10/15/2021
8:30 a.m., Dept. K

Los Angeles Superior
Court

1725 Main Street
Room 102

Santa Monica, CA
90401

A copy of this Order to
Show Cause shall be
published at least once
each week for four suc-
cessive weeks prior to
the date set for hear-
ing on the petition in
the following newspa-
per of general circula-
t ion, printed in this
county: Culver City
News.
DATE: 08/05/2021
Lawrence Cho
Judge of the
Superior Court:
Culver City News
8/12,19,26,9/2/2021-
109135

ORDER TO
SHOW CAUSE FOR
CHANGE OF NAME

CASE NO.
21STCP02606

TO ALL INTERESTED
PERSONS: Petitioner:
ANGELA NICOLE ES-
TRADA filed a petition
with this court for a de-
cree changing names
as follows: ANGELA
NICOLE ESTRADA to
N O E L E S T R A D A
FOREST. THE COURT
ORDERS that all per-
sons interested in this
matter shall appear be-
fore this court at the
hearing indicated be-
low to show cause, if
any, why the petition
for change of name
should not be granted.
Any person objecting to
the name changes de-
scribed above must file
a written objection that
includes the reasons
for the objection at
least two court days
before the matter is
scheduled to be heard
and must appear at the
hearing to show cause
why the petition should
not be granted. If no
wri t ten object ion is
timely filed, the court
may grant the petition
without a hearing.
NOTICE OF HEARING

09/27/2021
10:00 a.m., Dept. 74

Room: 735
Los Angeles Superior

Court
111 N. Hill St

Los Angeles, CA
90012

A copy of this Order to
Show Cause shall be
published at least once
each week for four suc-
cessive weeks prior to
the date set for hear-
ing on the petition in
the following newspa-
per of general circula-
t ion, printed in this
county: Culver City
News.
DATE: 08/11/2021
Michelle Williams Court
Judge of the
Superior Court:
Culver City News
8/19,26,9/2,9/2021-
109237

Legal Notices-CC

ORDER TO
SHOW CAUSE FOR
CHANGE OF NAME

CASE NO.
21STCP02606

TO ALL INTERESTED
PERSONS: Petitioner:
ANGELA NICOLE ES-
TRADA filed a petition
with this court for a de-
cree changing names
as follows: ANGELA
NICOLE ESTRADA to
N O E L E S T R A D A
FOREST. THE COURT
ORDERS that all per-
sons interested in this
matter shall appear be-
fore this court at the
hearing indicated be-
low to show cause, if
any, why the petition
for change of name
should not be granted.
Any person objecting to
the name changes de-
scribed above must file
a written objection that
includes the reasons
for the objection at
least two court days
before the matter is
scheduled to be heard
and must appear at the
hearing to show cause
why the petition should
not be granted. If no
wri t ten object ion is
timely filed, the court
may grant the petition
without a hearing.
NOTICE OF HEARING

09/27/2021
10:00 a.m., Dept. 74

Room: 735
Los Angeles Superior

Court
111 N. Hill St

Los Angeles, CA
90012

A copy of this Order to
Show Cause shall be
published at least once
each week for four suc-
cessive weeks prior to
the date set for hear-
ing on the petition in
the following newspa-
per of general circula-
t ion, printed in this
county: Culver City
News.
DATE: 08/11/2021
Michelle Williams Court
Judge of the
Superior Court:
Culver City News
8/19,26,9/2,9/2021-
109237

ORDER TO
SHOW CAUSE FOR
CHANGE OF NAME

CASE NO.
21STCP02607

TO ALL INTERESTED
PERSONS: Petitioner:
J U S T I N T H O M A S
FORS filed a petition
with this court for a de-
cree changing names
as fol lows: JUSTIN
THOMAS FORS to
J U S T I N F O R S
FOREST. THE COURT
ORDERS that all per-
sons interested in this
matter shall appear be-
fore this court at the
hearing indicated be-
low to show cause, if
any, why the petition
for change of name
should not be granted.
Any person objecting to
the name changes de-
scribed above must file
a written objection that
includes the reasons
for the objection at
least two court days
before the matter is
scheduled to be heard
and must appear at the
hearing to show cause
why the petition should
not be granted. If no
wri t ten object ion is
timely filed, the court
may grant the petition
without a hearing.
NOTICE OF HEARING

10/04/2021
9:30 a.m., Dept. 26

Room: 316
Los Angeles Superior

Court
111 N. Hill St

Los Angeles, CA
90012

A copy of this Order to
Show Cause shall be
published at least once
each week for four suc-
cessive weeks prior to
the date set for hear-
ing on the petition in
the following newspa-
per of general circula-
t ion, printed in this
county: Culver City
News.
DATE: 08/11/2021
Blaine Lu
Judge of the
Superior Court:
Culver City News
8/19,26,9/2,9/2021-
109239

Legal Notices-CC

ORDER TO
SHOW CAUSE FOR
CHANGE OF NAME

CASE NO.
21STCP02607

TO ALL INTERESTED
PERSONS: Petitioner:
J U S T I N T H O M A S
FORS filed a petition
with this court for a de-
cree changing names
as fol lows: JUSTIN
THOMAS FORS to
J U S T I N F O R S
FOREST. THE COURT
ORDERS that all per-
sons interested in this
matter shall appear be-
fore this court at the
hearing indicated be-
low to show cause, if
any, why the petition
for change of name
should not be granted.
Any person objecting to
the name changes de-
scribed above must file
a written objection that
includes the reasons
for the objection at
least two court days
before the matter is
scheduled to be heard
and must appear at the
hearing to show cause
why the petition should
not be granted. If no
wri t ten object ion is
timely filed, the court
may grant the petition
without a hearing.
NOTICE OF HEARING

10/04/2021
9:30 a.m., Dept. 26

Room: 316
Los Angeles Superior

Court
111 N. Hill St

Los Angeles, CA
90012

A copy of this Order to
Show Cause shall be
published at least once
each week for four suc-
cessive weeks prior to
the date set for hear-
ing on the petition in
the following newspa-
per of general circula-
t ion, printed in this
county: Culver City
News.
DATE: 08/11/2021
Blaine Lu
Judge of the
Superior Court:
Culver City News
8/19,26,9/2,9/2021-
109239


